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MEMORANDUM FOR: John B. Martin, Director
'

Division of Waste Management

FROM: James C. Malaro, Chief
.

High-Level Waste Licensing Management Branch

SUBJECT: POSTPONEMENT OF NRC/ DOE MEETING ON RADI0 ACTIVE WASTE
REPOSITORIES: NRC HIGH-LEVEL WASTE PROGRAM

The subject NRC/ DOE meeting scheduled for flay 22, 1979, has been postponed.
A meeting notice and agenda was transmitted to you by memorandum on
May 8, 1979. A new meeting notice will be issued in the future when
an acceptable date is chosen for the presentation of our program to
00E. The press release and the distribution of the previous meeting
notice to the standard distribution list have been cancelled in accordance
with this action.
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